
Biostatistics Statement 

The statistical methods of this study were reviewed by Andrea Evangelista and 

Giovannino Ciccone, biomedical statisticians from the Unit of Cancer Epidemiology-CPO 

Piemonte, University of Turin, 10123 Turin, Italy.  

 

Sincerely  

Rinaldo Pellicano  

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, Molinette Hospital, Torino, Italy, Via 

Cavour 31 - 10123 Torino – Italy; Phone No: Tel: +390116335208, Fax: +390116336752; 

Email: rinaldo_pellican@hotmail.com 

 

 


